Havens Parent Club Meeting
Tuesday, April 10th, 2018 at 7:00pm Havens Library
Call to Order/Welcome/Passing of the roll sheet-Dana Lung
Present at the meeting: Andrea Hamlin-Levin, Dana Lung, Laura Amen, Mary Beth
Russell, Christina Vo, Lindsay Thomasson, Amy Gurvitz, Heidi Upton, Cortney Allen,
Michele Kwok, Annie Horton, Teebie Saunders, Julie Veit, Anne Dolid
Meeting called to order at 7:10pm

Call to Order/Welcome: Dana Lung
Approval of minutes: 3/8/18

President's Report/Anne Dolid:
New trees planted on black top to provide some shade.

Havens art show will be happening again. it will take place the same time as the book
fair. Britney Price (the art teacher) will be present. It will happen the week of May 14th.

Monday: last LCAP meeting of the year. it will focus on social/emotional, arts and
science curriculum

CAASP Testing the week of April 30th for 3rd, 4th and 5th graders. Level of questions
are based on answers being given by the students. The tests are done over 2 weeks.
They are untimed, testing sessions scheduled, try to provide low stress for students.
Not scheduled for 4th graders the Monday after Gold Rush.

Provides student achievement data. Students take them 3rd-8th grade and then again
in 11th grade.

President's Report/Dana Lung:
Dad's Club Spring Swing dance April 13th 6-9pm Ellen Driscoll

Thank you notes from teachers for massages in January
Teacher appreciation coming up in May.
Plug for Hot Lunch: volunteers are needed to serve lunch

Betty Winnacker: Treasurer/serves as a representative on PEF grants committee.

State of financials: Grants committee assessing our needs

Tier 1 (priority) & Tier 2

For Tier 2, hoping to look to other groups to cover these expenses (PEF, Parents Club)
(3) Priorities:

1.Teacher support $45,600 grant

Principal's fund/teacher stipends- ratio for teacher's to use for classroom supplies

2. Fund professional development for teachers, training/resources, approx. $30 per
student



3. Tech refresh (should move to Tier 1)

Tech repair/maintenance (looking to partially fund)

Chrome Books: asked for tech support fund at Piedmont Store during registration.
Asking for $55k from all (3) schools. Havens pays about 40% ($22k)

Total needed for (3) priorities is approx. $81,600

Next meeting: May 3rd
Board change over meeting: May 22nd

Dimensions of Gender:

Gender Spectrum: Joel Baum

Conducted training/education and support. Engage every student, support their
identities.

Havens Team: Laura Remer, Jennifer Cole, Helle Vistisen, Erin Ashton, Laurie Morris.

***See attached link for presentation

Vice President's Report/Laura Amen:
Still recruiting for Parent Club board for next year

Spring Fling/Teebie Saunders:

Event date: April 20th

Tickets are on sale, theme is New Orleans

Golf Classic: May 7th (Jamie Saunders and Chris Kwei are co-chairing)
Baskets:

K-2 (wine/gift certificates)

3-5 (restaurant gift certificates) Very light, need more

SERVES/Christina Vo:

$6500 donation from Read-A-Thon to the Santa Rosa Superintendent. The funds are
being used to rebuild library shelving.

They were thrilled with the donation.

April is Earth Day month
April 21st: Arroyo Viejo clean-up. Free parking and admission to the zoo.
Ken Tayloir and Katie Gudiksen planning a garden event on April 20th.

4/26/18: Lesson on Disparity
If given $100, how would you use the money? Do you need food? Books? Supplies?
If you only had limited funds, what would you do? How would you spend your money?

May: Book Drive (happening the week before the book fair)
Saturday 4/14/18 Last lice check, can sign up on Piedmont Store

8:55pm Adjournment




